Happy New Year 2021!

Every January we begin a new Calendar Year. It is usually quite a unique time in our lives when we look to start new things. As we turn the calendar page this year turning from 2020 to 2021 our greatest Hope it seems this year is to get back to normal. But as we have traveled through this valley of 2020, I hope we have learned and gained the wisdom that what was normal might not be what we need. We need something NEW. Just like (Normal – Our Plan – New) all these in our eyes most times look different in God's eyes. May that be our Hope and Prayer for 2021 that God would ReNEW us. Refresh and Renew our Spirit's so that we can see with His eyes as God begins something NEW.

As we Pray and Seek God's leading for this New Year, He may lead you start something New. A new small group, a new Sunday school class, a new online class, etc. Whatever it may be, it all starts with prayer and people. So remember in the midst of this new year to continue to be in Prayer, to engage in God's Holy Word and to disciple those around you that God has placed in your life!

Please contact me if you have any resources

Rev. Crystal C. Petty, MidSouth District SDMI Chair

From District Children's Ministries:

NAZATWEEN IN A BOX FOR END OF JANUARY/BEGINNING OF FEBRUARY – NO DISTRICT LOCK-IN BUT ALL THE TOOLS FOR YOU TO DO YOUR OWN

Check out MidSouth Naz Kids Facebook Page for info

To Register- Email: pastorkaylasmith@gmail.com

DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS JANUARY 10TH

From District Adult Ministries:

Updates on Events:

No District Women's Ministries Winter Breakaway

No District SAGE Retreat

Please Keep all of our Ministry Areas in your prayers as we navigate through planning future events!